EDUCATION SERVICE
GWASANAETH ADDYSG N
Head of Education Service/ BOROUG
Pennaeth y Gwasanaeth Addysg  —
Dermot McChrystal BA (Hons) PGCE MSc

Your re/Eich cyf: Please contact/Cysyliter 4 Mark Horton
Our ref/Ein cyf: MH/ Direct line/Llinell ffén: 01495 766910
Date/Dyddiad: 17ty anuary 2017 Direct fax/Llinell ffacs: 01495 766904

Email/Ebost.  Mark.horton@torfaen.gov.uk

To:- Teaching, non-teaching & support Staff of Torfaen English Medium
Secondary Schools

The Governing Bodies of Torfaen English Medium Secondary Schools
Parents/Carers of pupils attending Torfaen English Medium Secondary Schools
Parents/Carers of pupils attending Torfaen English Medium Primary schools
Statutory Consultees and Other Interested Parties

Dear Sir/Madam,

PROPOSALS TO (i) ESTABLISH A 6™ FORM CENTRE FOR TORFAEN AND

(i) MAKE A REGULATED ALTERATION TO CROESYCEILIOG SCHOOL,
CWMBRAN HIGH SCHOOL AND ST ALBAN’S RC HIGH SCHOOL BY ENDING
SIXTH FORM PROVISION

The consultation period in respect of the above mentioned proposals closed on Friday
23" December 2016. In accordance with the Welsh Government School Organisation
Code, the Authority must within 13 weeks of the end of this period (in this instance by
24™ March 2017) allowed for responses (and in any event prior to publication of
proposals) publish a consultation report which:

e Summarises each of the issues raised by consultees;

°* Responds to these by means of clarification, amendment to the proposal or
rejection of the concerns, with supporting reasons; and

e Sets out Estyn’s view (as provided in its consultation response) of the overall
merits of the proposal.

The consultation report is now available on the Torfaen County Borough Council website
by following the link:

http://www.torfaen.gov.uk/en/EducationLearning/21st-Century-Learning/Latest-
News.aspx

THIS DOCUMENT IS AVAILABLE IN LARGER PRINT AND BRAILLE UPON REQUEST
We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English.
Correspondence received in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and will not lead to delay.
Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg.
Cewch ateb Cymraeg i bob gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd yn arwain at oedi.
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Alternatively, a paper copy can be provided by telephoning 01495 766910 or emailing:
mark.horton@torfaen.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Wi LT

MARK HORTON,
PRINCIPAL OFFICER
LONG TERM CAPITAL STRATEGY
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